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Item No. 10.2.7 

Request for Board of Police Commission Consideration 

X Agenda Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least 5 working days prior 
to the meeting) 

 Added Item
(Submitted to Municipal
Clerk’s Office by Noon at
least one day prior to
meeting)

 Request from the Floor

Date of Meeting:  July 20, 2020

Subject:  Wortley Report Update 

Motion for Board of Police Commission to Consider: 
That the Halifax Board of Police Commissioners requests that Chief Kinsella and Chief Superintendent 
Gray provide a written update that details the status of the Wortley Report recommendations including 
plan, action steps and progress at each meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners and provide a 
detailed quarterly update to Halifax Regional Council.   

Reason: The Wortley Report on Street Checks was released in March 2019 and detailed many 
important recommendations to improve Police/Community relations.  

The Board of Police Commission have been receiving regular verbal updates on the Wortley Report 
recommendations, however a written update would provide more context and allow Commissioners to 
better track how the recommendations are being actioned. Ex.:  

Recommendation Progress Action 

4.1 Completed Police have… 

3.2 In progress Requires… 

Quarterly updates should also be provided to Regional Council to allow all councillors to understand 
the progress Police are making to action the recommendations set forward in the report.  

Outcome Sought:  
Monthly reports to the Board of Police Commission and quarterly reports to Regional Council 
detailing the status of each of the Wortley Report recommendations.  

Councillor 
Tony Mancini 
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